
 

 

14 April 2016 

 

Ten Network Holdings Limited – Notice of First Half 2016 

Financial Results. 
 

Ten Network Holdings Limited (ASX: TEN) will announce its results for the six months to 

29 February 2016 on Thursday, 21 April 2016. 

 

A teleconference briefing for the investment community and media will be held at 10.30am 

(AEST) on Thursday, 21 April 2016. 

 

Details for the conference call (no pass code required) are as follows: 

 

Australia: 1800 801 825 or (02) 8524 5042 

US: 1855 298 3404 

UK: 0800 015 9725 

Singapore: 800 616 3222 

Hong Kong: 800 905 927 

New Zealand: 0800 452 905 

  

The announcement and slide presentation will be available via the ASX and also at 

www.tenplay.com.au/corporate immediately prior to the briefing. 

 

A webcast of the teleconference and slide presentation will also be available at 

www.tenplay.com.au/corporate. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Analysts     Media 

Dave Boorman    Neil Shoebridge 

Chief Financial Officer    Director of Corporate & Public Communications 

T: (02) 9650 1308    T: (02) 9650 1575 or 0417 511 012 

E: dboorman@networkten.com.au  E: nshoebridge@networkten.com.au 

 


